Tecumseh-Shoreline Minor Hockey Association
12021 McNorton Ave, Tecumseh, ON N8N 377

president@tsmha.net
https://tsmha.net

AUGUST, 2023

Request For Police Clearance (VSC)

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to formally request a Vulnerable Sector Check (VSC) for the volunteer members of the Tecumseh
Shoreline Minor Hockey Association (TSMHA). This crucial step aligns with our unwavering commitment to ensuring the
safety and well-being of our youth members throughout the upcoming 2023-2024 hockey season.

The individual listed below is a dedicated volunteer who will play an active role within TSMHA. We kindly request your
support in conducting a comprehensive background check for this volunteer, as their involvement is pivotal in

establishing a secure and nurturing environment for our young athletes.

Volunteer's Name:

Please indicate the role for which the VSC is being requested by circling the appropriate role below:

Coach | Trainer | Manager

The above individual responsibilities include but not limited to being present in the dressing room with players, actively
participating on the bench during games, and if a certified trainer providing basic first aid. The necessity of the VSC is

in strict adherence with the rules set forth by the OMHA. It's important to note that this position is entirely voluntary.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to reach out to me directly.

Thank you for your fime and attention fo this important aspect of safeguarding the well-being of our young athletes.

Sincerely,

JuAmrin g‘U’Q»C/}

Justin Solcz

DIRECTOR OF COACH DEVELOPMENT — TSMHA

coaching.tsmha@gmail.com



